
 

 

 

Art in Retrospect … 

A tribute to the Artists that 

participated in the Woodbury Public 

Library’s Art-in the-Library Series from 

2016-2017. 
 

The Woodbury Public Library, in concert with the Woodbury 

Senior Citizens, will be hosting an Art show on Saturday, July 

1, 2017 from 12 p.m. until 4 p.m. to display a sampling of the very 

successful Art-In-The-Library Series from 2016. Artists have 

selected representative pieces of their work to be displayed at 

the Woodbury Public Library, Highland Mills Branch. 

The Woodbury Public Library artists, along with the staff of 

WPL and the Woodbury Senior Center, invite the community 

to enjoy the artwork they may have missed during 2016 Library 

visits, as well as meet the artists, personally!  

As  for Art, there is something for everyone - Line, Value, 

Texture, Shape, Space, Form, and Color will all be on display 

at WPL! All are invited! Enjoy the art, artists and refreshments! 

 


